
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome new members. We are sure you will enjoy bowling at our club! 

 

What happened in August?? 

 
✓ Work continued on the greens and grounds so thank you to those that spent time.  We receive many 

compliments on the appearance of our facilities. 

✓ August 4-5 Sat-Sun Mayfair hosted the indoor singles qualifier and we congratulate our Doug 

Propp on winning the Gold medal and our Charlie Taylor for taking the 

Silver.  Thank you to those that volunteered to make this event a success. 

✓ August 14-18  Tues-Sat National Junior and Under 25 Championships were held in St. James, MB. 
 Congratulations to Sydney Boyd for her Bronze medal performance in the 

Under 25 category.  Congratulations to Mason Boyd for his 5th place finish 

in the Canadian juniors.  We appreciate you representing Mayfair with 

dignity and pride. 

✓ August 21  Tuesday Nutana members came over to Mayfair to bowl and enjoy ice cream  

     afterwards.  Thank you to all participants and organizers.  
✓ August 22-29   Wed-Wed Canadian Championships in Regina, SK 

 

  Doug Propp and Ernie Meid (Regina), our Provincial gold medalists, won the Silver 

medal in the pairs.  Sydney Boyd and Lorraine Layton, our Provincial silver medalists 

came in 8th place in the ladies pairs.  Wow!  Two top ten teams in Canada representing 

Mayfair. 

✓ August 28  Tues  Mayfair enjoyed the Nutana hospitality  
✓ Throughout the month various groups have rented our clubhouse.  We thank Beverley for coordinating 

the rentals and the coaches that assisted.  Rentals continue into September. 

 
  

What is happening in September?? 
 

✓ Member bowling continues Tuesday and Thursday nights throughout the month 

✓ September 1 Sat  Mayfair year-end tournament.  See poster in the clubhouse to register. 

✓ September 6 Wed  High School coaching begins for the fall season. 

✓ September 8-9 Sat-Sun Grassroots tournament at Mayfair club.  Great rolling everyone. 

✓ September 10-15 Mon-Sat Canadian Senior Triples in Calgary, AB 

✓ September 11-15 Tue-Sat Canadian Mixed Pairs in Qualicum Beach, BC. 

✓ September 15-16 Sat-Sun Bowls Sask tournament in Regina 

✓ September 22 Sat  Junior tournament 

✓ September 25 Tue  AGM start time 6:30 pm at Mayfair clubhouse.  If you have items you 

     would like to see on the agenda, contact Don to let him know. 

Mission Statement To develop and enhance lawn bowling as a sport for all ages and 

abilities through membership, education, promotions, tournaments, 

and volunteer recognition. 

 

WE WELCOME YOU TO 

MAYFAIR LAWN BOWLING CLUB  
EST. 1925      September 2018 edition    Celebrating 93 years 

http://www.mannparklbc.com/play.html
http://www.bowlscanada.com/bowlscanada/myweb.php?hls=10097


High School Coaching 
High school coaching begins Tuesday, September 6, 2018.  Coaches are needed for the next six weeks.  Please 

consider signing up for this major club fund-raiser.  Contact Arlene with questions. 

 

Thank you to our sponsors during our 2018 season 
We thank our sponsors for the 2018 season:  A1 Accounting, Agra Foundations, Bill Edwards and the funeral 

home services, Co-op, LB Signs, the Medicine Shoppe on 33rd, Pacific Avenue Billiards, Pelican Travel, and 

PickNic’s Catering.   Your donations were used to provide food and equipment during our tournaments and 

general club nights and we are very grateful for your contributions to our club. 

 

If you know of an organization looking to sponsor amateur sports in Saskatoon for the 2019 season the Mayfair 

Lawn Bowling Club is always looking for new partners.  Contact a Board member for more information. 

 

Final Grounds/Greens Clean-Up Tuesday, October 16, 2018 
Urban Camp personnel will complete the fall shut-down.  Power, water, and phone services will discontinue 

soon after.  Members need to remove any personal items they do not want to freeze.  Think about insect 

repellant, sunscreen, Grippo, Spray chalk, etc. that you may have in your locker. 

 

Indoor Singles in BC 
Mayfair member and Provincial gold medalist, Doug Propp will represent Saskatchewan in this competition 

starting October 29.  Mayfair and the Province will be cheering you on! 

 

First year on Social Media 
We thank Keitlyn Boyd for creating and maintaining our website and social media links throughout our first 

year.  Please promote the address:   www.mayfairlawnbowlingclub.ca 

 

94th Anniversary 
The Mayfair Club will be celebrating their 94th year in 2019.  Happy upcoming Birthday to Us! 

 

 


